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Stonehaven Town Partnership – Stonehaven Harbour Development Feasibility Study 

The Stonehaven Harbour Development Feasibility Steering Group (“Steering Group”) has now appointed consultants 

to perform the Stonehaven Harbour Development Feasibility Study. They are PJ Consulting and Associates. 

Following an initial meeting with the “Steering Group” when the Feasibility Study timeline and delivery date was 

agreed, the consultants have completed their initial site visits and have commenced consultations with key 

individuals within Aberdeenshire Council. 

We would now like to invite you to submit, in writing, any matters; views; suggestions; comments or issues that you 

feel the Consultants should be considering or including within the study. There will be an opportunity for any relevant 

issues to be discussed with the consultants in the coming weeks. Please forward your written submissions to 

projects@stpweb.org by 19th February 2015 

Upon completion of the study STP, with the support of Aberdeenshire Council, will engage in a full public consultation 

process to determine what support there is for any potential solutions identified in the Stonehaven Harbour 

Development Feasibility Study.  

We look forward to receiving your submission. 

Yours sincerely, 

Wynne Edwards 

Wynne Edwards (STP) 

Chair 

Stonehaven Harbour Development Feasibility Steering Group 
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